

**Chat Log C:\Users\mshea\Documents\ChatLog Arkansas Basin Roundtable Mtg 2020\_09\_29 13\_59.rtf**

**Amber Shanklin (to Everyone):** 12:05 PM: PolLEV.com/LovelyPlanet033

**Nancy Roberts (to Everyone):** 12:10 PM: Yes Rancher

**Nancy Roberts (to Everyone):** 12:11 PM: Conservation District as well

**Mark Shea (to Everyone):** 12:11 PM: Thanks, Nancy! Welcome!

**Cindy Williams (to Everyone):** 12:13 PM: Also cindy Williams from chaffee with Envision Chaffee Count on..having some connectivity issues

**Burr, Joni - NRCS, Pueblo, CO (to Everyone):** 12:14 PM: Joni Burr with Chaffee County, Salida NRCS

**Mark Shea (to Everyone):** 12:14 PM: Welcome!

**Cindy Williams (to Everyone):** 12:16 PM:

Cindy@envisionchaffeecounty.org

**Ryan Banta (USGS) (to Everyone):** 12:16 PM: Could you please send the attachments to Ryan Banta. jbanta@usgs.gov Thanks.

**Amber Shanklin (to Everyone):** 12:18 PM: Cindy and Ryan, I will send you info via email shortly!

**Josh Nehring - CPW (to Everyone):** 12:18 PM: Settings in upper right and select your mic?

**Amber Shanklin (to Everyone):** 12:22 PM: sounds good!

**Amber Shanklin (to Everyone):** 12:27 PM:

<https://www.arkansasbasin.com/>

**Amber Shanklin (to Everyone):** 12:28 PM: Info specific to the BIP

<https://www.arkansasbasin.com/basin-implementation-plan.html>

**Ralph Scanga (to Everyone):** 12:37 PM: Greg go ahead

**Ralph Scanga (to Everyone):** 12:42 PM: Greg that was good

**Gracy Goodwin (to Everyone):** 12:42 PM: I am on but don't have a speaker enabled

**Brett (to Everyone):** 12:47 PM: Sarah. please contact us to discuss or come back in this call.

**Cindy Williams (to Everyone):** 12:51 PM: Could Greg speak a bit about forest health projects and to what extent they should be included. We provided an initial list of projects from the Chaffee CWPP and Chaffee Rec

plan. Should we build out on each of the projects. This is similar to Carol's question

**Sarah Mudge (to Everyone):** 12:51 PM: I do have those very things on the list for Lake County, Carol!

**Buffy Lenth (to Everyone):** 12:52 PM: I think that's a great point Carol! Would some of those be processes rather than projects?

**Corbin, Lisa -FS (to Everyone):** 12:54 PM: How do we update the projects currently listed on the website under "Projects in the Arkansas Basin by Status"? The current info for USFS projects is dated.

**Rena Griggs (to Everyone):** 12:56 PM: Lisa, just an fyi for you, Misty DeSalvo was planning to go into the project list soon to update USFS projects in the Upper Ark.

**Corbin, Lisa -FS (to Everyone):** 12:57 PM: Copy. I will work with Misty.

**Sarah Mudge (to Everyone):** 12:59 PM: There are already quite a few fuel mitigation and forest health projects in the current BIP project lists. I think it would be helpful to flag other potential partners in a column to facilitate support.

**Sarah Mudge (to Everyone):** 1:00 PM: Greg, Brett, or Mark, should I send the list that I have for ease of input? Not sure who is taking notes.

**Greg Felt (to Everyone):** 1:01 PM: Sarah - yes please send to Mark Shea.

**Natalie Allio (to Everyone):** 1:13 PM: Thanks Buffy, my mic doesn't seem to be working!

**Natalie Allio (to Everyone):** 1:14 PM: Thanks Greg for including these projects, we are looking forward to getting them on the list and exploring partnerships!

**Laura Quattrini (to Everyone):** 1:14 PM: I'm with Bird Conservancy of the Rockies. I'll be supervising two forestry partner biologist positions that will be starting next week. They will be based out of the NRCS offices in Woodland Park and Canon City and will work with private landowners mostly on fuels management and forest management projects from Park and Lake Counties down to the western corner of Las Animas. No specific projects identified yet although they'll be inheriting some forest management projects from Ty Woodward who was in the Woodland Park position until this past August.

**Dan Omasta (to Everyone):** 1:14 PM: TU working on mine reclamation & water quality issues (Jason Willis) - will submit projects to the list

**Brett Gracely (to Everyone):** 1:21 PM:

[https://www.linkedin.com/posts/darren-shepherd-258a5438\\_ahras-new-bo-at-chute-and-fish-ladder-colorado-activity-6705114081394868224-rjwh](https://www.linkedin.com/posts/darren-shepherd-258a5438_ahras-new-bo-at-chute-and-fish-ladder-colorado-activity-6705114081394868224-rjwh)

**Brett Gracely (to Everyone):** 1:23 PM: <https://sg1water.ca/featured-project>

**Ralph Scanga (to Everyone):** 1:26 PM: The water needs assessment should come from the BIP updates.

**Sarah Mudge (to Everyone):** 1:29 PM: Lake is interested in monitoring the max flow release from Turquoise etc to be sure that there is safety to the river health and restoration investment.

**Brett Gracely (to Everyone):** 1:39 PM: There are multiple examples of adaptation to post-fire risk assessment and culvert sizing. If you're interested in learning more about this issue that Carol and Mark identified, please contact us offline for conversation and project examples.

**Brett Gracely (to Everyone):** 1:40 PM: Doing a great job Greg. Run with it.

**LC Ekarius (to Everyone):** 1:41 PM: I need to hop off to get ready for another call... I look forward to the report out!

**Brett Gracely (to Everyone):** 1:41 PM: Sally forth Carol!

**Greg Felt (to Everyone):** 1:45 PM: emergency generators for Ark Well and Canterbury Tunnel pump

**Sarah Mudge (to Everyone):** 1:54 PM: Thank you to Brett, Wil, and Mark for responding to the last feedback and date planned and turning it around for this later date. This seems like it was a much better turn out than we may have had, and I appreciate the effort!

**Natalie Allio (to Everyone):** 1:55 PM: Agree with Sarah, thank you!

**Arkansas BRT (to Everyone):** 1:56 PM: Thank you all for joining!! Very helpful!

**Brett Gracely (to Everyone):** 1:56 PM: [brett.gracely@lrewater.com](mailto:brett.gracely@lrewater.com) OR [wkoger@forsgren.com](mailto:wkoger@forsgren.com) AND [arkansasbasin.com](http://arkansasbasin.com). Please contact us with questions, concerns, clarifications, and great ideas. Also, the Roundtable

membership roster with contact info. is available on the website.

**Mark Scott (to Everyone):** 1:56 PM: Mark Scott

**Burr, Joni - NRCS, Pueblo, CO (to Everyone):** 1:56 PM:

joni.burr@usda.gov

**Keith Krebs (to Everyone):** 1:57 PM: Keith Krebs

**Mark Scott (to Everyone):** 1:57 PM: mscott@providenceic.com

**Keith Krebs (to Everyone):** 1:57 PM: keithkrebsarchitect@gmail.com

**Dan Omasta (to Everyone):** 1:58 PM: domasta@tu.org

**CHRIS CUMMINS (to Everyone):** 1:58 PM: Chris Cummins - attorney for

Triview Metro District: cdc@cowaterlaw.com. please also add Triview

manger Jim McGrady: jmcgrady@triviewmetro.com